From: Sarah Pengilley

Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 9:40 AM

To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]B-2023-0026 andA-2023-0305

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

To: Clara Vani, coa members,

We live at at 7767 churchville rd. Our property borders 85 Victoria st (applicant to the south)

We fully support the severance and requested variances on the subject property.

regards:

Ross and Sarah Pengilley

7767 Churchville rd

Brampton On.



